
Hello Area 9, 
We held our District meeting this weekend and are happy to report that we did vote on the special Public 
Outreach Project.  I sent out the KDBM information to all GR’s the week before our meeting so that all 
were informed on what we were voting on.  The vote was in favor of allowing our trusted servants to 
decide on the project. 
 
We also held a rather lively conversation on the topic of the $1.00 donations at the meetings.  This was 
not done to bring any kind of conclusion or resolution, but to simply bring awareness.  I know that I 
learned a thing or two and believe that most of us felt it was a good conversation to have. 
 
I am very excited about our upcoming Alateen Round Up and how wonderful the collaboration is going 
between District 6 & District 10 on this project.  We should have fliers available for everyone with the 
specifics here at AWSC.   
 
At the conclusion of our meeting we were able to fill our vacant District Secretary position.  It’s so 
wonderful to the see willingness of our members to serve!  We are never alone in Al-Anon. 
 
See you soon! 
 
Sheri D 
District 6 District Representative 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Everyone, 
We just wrapped up our 10th District 6 meeting. We are moving right along with different events and 
projects. 
 
First is our Districts 6 and 10's joint collaboration in hosting our Area's Alateen Roundup. We are excited 
about doing this event. The location is beautiful and will be held on November 16. So save the date. More 
will be revealed at a later time. 
 
Next is our Public Outreach. Our Chair has created a new, first time ever business card to help as an 
information contact for those who are still troubled by someone else's drinking. Our Al-Anon member's 
monthly presence is still welcomed at Recovery Village in Umatilla sharing their experience, strength, and 
hope. 
 
The Information Line Chairperson has already received some phone calls inquiring about location of Al-
Anon meetings. 
 
The Event Planning Chair is starting to form committees for the District's Gratitude Luncheon in October. 
So look for more information about this event as we get closer to October. 
 
All other Chairpersons are up and running and performing wonderful service for our District 6. Thank you 
all! 
 
In Gratitude, 
Sue P. 
District 6 DISL 
 


